
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Purpose of the Report 
 
This report provides an update on latest data on life expectancy in Oldham, which has been 
produced for Oldham’s Joint Strategic Needs Assessment.  
 
The report does not currently include information on the key contributors to the life expectancy gap 
between Oldham and England, as we are waiting for national data on this to be updated. If this 
information is available in advance of the meeting an updated report will be provided.  
 
This report is closely related to the Health Inequalities Plan which is also on the Board’s agenda, 
as the focus of the plan is on reducing inequalities in life expectancy and health life expectancy.  

 
 
Requirement from the Health and Wellbeing Board 
 
Board members are asked to consider the data presented and the implications for policy, planning 
and delivery across the Oldham system.  
 
The Board are also asked for feedback on the future inclusion of similar extracts from the JSNA on 
the agenda for Board meetings.  
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